
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim Visits The Christian Families Displaced From Mosul To
Zayouna District In Baghdad
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On the occasion of Christmas and New Year\'s Day, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic

Supreme Council of Iraq, visited, on Friday 1/1/2016, the Christian families displaced from

Mosul and other areas to Baghdad, and he reassured the displaced saying that the elimination of

Daesh is only a matter of time and they will soon be defeated, just as happened in Ramadi. 
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His Eminence reiterated that the Christian component shall not be measured by number and they

are not a minority, but an essential addition to the Iraqi society which is proud and revive

with its diversity.


